
Welcome back to Charles Knaeble VFW 

Post 494 

 

We are OPENING with regular hours beginning  

Friday, June 12 at 10:00 am 

Some things will be different as we adjust to operating within  

Covid-19 Guidelines for your safety.  Thank you for your understanding, 

patience and flexibility as we navigate this new situation.   

For now:   

• Reservations are required and we will be requesting a  

2-hour time limit:  please call 763-537-9914 

• Please observe Covid Guidelines with 6 feet of social distancing 

Limited menu 

          ~ see Facebook and website for specific information 

The weekday $5 lunch specials are back: served from 11 am to 2 pm 

 

FATHER’S DAY—Sunday, June 21 

Noon to 4PM:  Come and enjoy our Food Trucks 

and a cold beverage.  We will also have 

Horseshoes and Corn Hole games for 

your enjoyment.  


